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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Artistic Roller Sports Committee 
 

Monday 15th July 2024, 6.00PM 
Te Rauparaha Arena, Porirua 

 
 
Reports 

We look forward to receiving a report on artistic activities in your club delivered by your 
delegate to those present at the AGM. Reports may be sent electronically to 
artistic.secretary@gmail.com prior to the meeting to assist in ease of dissemination after the 
AGM to all clubs.   

General Business 

We request that matters for General Business discussions be submitted in writing to the 
Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary by 5.00pm, 15 June 2024. 

Nomination of Committee Members 

A nomination form for the position of two (2) Committee Members has been sent to all 
clubs with this notice. 

The Committee Member Positions that will be open for nomination in 2024 hold the 
following portfolios: 

Chairperson 

NZ Academy of Coaches – Principal Manager 

Any person nominating for these positions will need to be comfortable fulfilling the mandate 
of these portfolios. Job Descriptions for each of these roles have been sent to all clubs with 
this notice. 

Nominations close with the Artistic Secretary at 5.00pm, 15 June 2024. 

Club Delegate 

The Artistic Committee must be advised of your club’s voting delegate in writing (email to 
artistic.secretary@gmail.com) a minimum of ten (10) days prior to the scheduled date of the 
meeting (05 July 2024). 
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Voting delegates must register at the site of the meeting before the commencement of the 
meeting in order to be eligible to vote. 

Joe Bright Memorial Trophy 

Nominations for the Joe Bright Memorial Trophy for services to Precision, Show and Quartet 
skating are now open. A nomination form has been sent to all clubs with this notice. 
Nominations close at 5.00pm, 15 June 2024 

The DC Sportsmanship Award 

The true meaning of sportsmanship is behaving ethically towards others, being fair and 
reasonable to opponents and humble when competing. This award is to celebrate a skater 
who has shown these qualities in the sport of artistic roller skating. The emphasis is not 
placed on the skaters personal skating ability but instead their sportsmanship towards their 
own skating, other skaters and officials. 

Nominations must be completed by coaches, officials or other skaters (non-relatives). They 
should include a brief description of how the skater has demonstrated these qualities over 
the past year. Nominations close at 5.00pm, 15 June 2024. The award will be presented at 
the closing ceremony of the New Zealand Artistic Championships.  

 


